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Department of the Foreign and Commonwealth Office, and Messrs. Buxton and 
Groom of that Office, all of whom were unfailingly helpful and co-operative. The 
editor extends sincere thanks to J. W. Pickersgill, whose advice, when sought, 
was always to the point, and to Ardath Francis, Anne Macklem and Mary Pain, 
who at different times helped greatly by carrying out research in the Public 
Record Office in London. Peg Blair assisted with the bibliography.

The editor also thanks Walter Harris, Sir Leonard Outerbridge and J. W. 
Pickersgill for permission to publish certain documents relating to the formation 
of the provisional provincial government in Newfoundland, Mrs. Douglas Tem­
pleton for permission to publish the note in Appendix C, which is based on 
unpublished correspondence between H. A. Winter and Ira Wild, and J. R. 
Baldwin for permission to publish in Appendix B his letter of August 26, 1940, to 
H. L. Keenleyside.

The editor commends the book to his old friends in Newfoundland, confident 
that the truth that is in it, if it will not make them free, will at least give them food 
for thought.

editor’s PREFACE


